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Good Morning,

The link for the flood risk matrix is on the invalid letter.  I’ve also attached the document for you.

Kind Regards,

Lynn-Marie Elliott
Environment and Planning
Tel nning@west-norfolk.gov.uk

To please follow to:
http

From: John Stephenso
Sent: 25 January 2024 09:16
To: Borough Planning <borough.planning@West-Norfolk.gov.uk>
Subject: 23/01987/F - retention of garden shed at 18 Park Crescent, Wiggenhall St. Mary
Magdalen

[External Email]
[ Confirm the senders email address is genuine, before clicking on links and replying]

ATTN. LYNN-MARIE ELLIOT

My client has forward an e-mail from yourself requesting completion of the flood risk matrix.

My understanding was that all relevant flood risk documents for the retention of a garden shed
had been supplied.

Could you tell me where I can obtain the flood risk matrix document from please

John Stephenson


